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FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA, January 17, 2022 —Federal Engineering, Inc. (FE) announces the promotion of five key 
employees. 
 
In making the announcement, Mr. Ronald F. Bosco, FE’s President & CEO said: “Federal Engineering continues 
to enjoy strong growth in our traditional markets as well as in the new markets we have entered over the past 
few years.  This growth is due, in no small part, to the outstanding skills and dedication of our personnel. It is 
with great pleasure that I announce the following promotions: 
 
 Chuck Hnot to Sr. Vice President 
 Don Nagle to Vice President, 911/ECC Practice 
 Brad Barber to Vice President, Special Projects 
 Patti D'Andrea to Director, Capture Group 
 Jeff Pare to Director of Business Development 

 
Our continuing goal is to promote from within whenever possible to reward our team members and continue to 
build the practice.” 
 
Federal Engineering is a leading, nationwide firm providing analysis, design, procurement, and implementation 
support for NG911, PSAPs, ECCs, and EOCs.  These services complement FE’s wide range of consulting 
services in public safety and public service communications involving traditional VHF, UHF, 700 MHz, 800 MHz, 
900 MHz, and 4.9GHz mobile radio systems as well as LTE and CBRS. FE’s cybersecurity practice helps our 
clients defend against today’s complex and ever-changing threat landscape. FE also serves as trusted advisors 
to assist clients understand emerging services such as FirstNet and the impacts on their current and future plans.  
Since 1983, FE has completed thousands of communications projects for 46 state governments, as well as 
numerous local and federal government clients.   
 
In addition to its public sector work, Federal Engineering provides design and implementation support services 
for voice, data, and video networks used in the transportation, utilities, aerospace, finance, education, publishing, 
and computer services industries.  FE’s certified independence ensures that clients receive objective, unbiased 
consulting services that are not influenced by any technology, product, vendor, or approach. 
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